
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
January 13, 2021 
 

 

TRAFFIC ALERT 
I-40 Closure for Bridge Deck Pour at Zuzax  

1/15/21 – 1/16/21 
 
 
 

Zuzax–The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling public that 

I-40 will be closed in both directions at MP 177.5 - 177.7 from 9 PM on January 15th  to  5 AM on January 

16, 2021.   Crews will be working on a deck pour for the new Zuzax Bridge over I-40. Traffic will be 

diverted using the on & off ramps at Zuzax.  

 

For updated construction information, visit www.nmroads.com.  All construction is weather permitting 

and subject to change without notice. 
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